
 

Memo to: EPA Docket (EPA-HQ-OAR-2008-0218) 

From:  Anthony Nesky, EPA/OAR/ORIA/RPD 

Subject: Request for a public hearing on the proposed rule “Revisions to National Emission 

Standards for Radon Emissions from Operating Mill Tailings; Proposed Rule.”  

 

On June 10, 2014, Jennifer Thurston of INFORM Colorado called Anthony Nesky of the EPA Radiation 

Protection Division (RPD) in the Office of Radiation and Indoor Air (ORIA), in the Office of Air and 

Radiation (OAR), at the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) to request a public hearing on the 

proposed rule “Revisions to National Emission Standards for Radon Emissions from Operating Mill 

Tailings; Proposed Rule,” 79 Fed. Reg. 25,388 (May 2, 2014), which proposes revisions to 40 CFR Part 61, 

Subpart W.  Ms. Thurston explained that she was requesting the public hearing on behalf of a number of 

organizations who wanted public hearings in multiple locations. 

 

 


